
Lee Ad Hoc Racetrack Committee Meeting Minutes 
January 21, 2015 

 
Attendees:  C Brown, W Lehman, A Lelio, T Loureiro, B. Callen, T Dronsfield 
  

1. Tom L opened meeting.  Group approved meeting minutes from Dec 4 2014 meeting.  
2. Tom L confirmed that Select Board had formally accepted sound measurement bid from Eric 

Reuter (Reuter Associates), and had also authorized funds from Select Board Contingency Fund 
to cover the associated fees.  

3. Tom L suggested that a good next step would be for the ad hoc committee to meet with Eric and 
discuss measurement plans for 2015.  Chief Dronsfield suggested we also send Eric Section 21A 
of the racetrack ordinance so that he can provide an initial review/guidance at the next 
meeting.  Group agreed that arranging a meeting with Eric in Feb was proper next step.  

4. Andy expressed hope that measurements could be taken at first race in April (American 
Canadian Tour- April 12).  Cary felt the noise contour mapping is also a critical exercise.  The 
group believes this option was also approved by the Select Board, as the appropriation totaled 
$12,000, but Tom L will confirm with the Board.  

5. Tom L agreed to contact Eric to set up next meeting.  Bill can't make any meetings between Feb 
12 and Feb 21, so meeting with Eric will have to be either before or after this time period.  

6. Meeting adjourned. 

 


